

STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION



November 17, 1982

The Honorable Charles R. Matties Mayor of West Hartford Town Hall 28 South Main St. West Hartford, CT 06107

Subject: Local Noise Ordinance
West Hartford, Conn.

Dear Mayor Matties:

I have reviewed West Hartford's noise ordinance as submitted by Director of Health James Francis and find it in conformity with our State noise control standards and regulations. Therefore, pursuant to Section 22a-73(c) of the Connecticut General Statutes I approve West Hartford's noise ordinance (copy attached) as adopted by the West Hartford Town Council on October 26, 1982.

Please accept my congratulations on your adoption of an excellent and comprehensive local noise control ordinance.

Sincerely,

Stanley J. Pac Commissioner

SJP:mv

Enc:

cc: William N. Brady, Town Manager

cc: James W. Francis, Director of Health